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CHA Hosts 2nd Annual Homeownership
Symposium
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June is National Homeownership Month. To celebrate, the CHA HOME Team hosted the 2nd Annual
Homeownership Symposium, on Saturday, June 8 at the UIC Student Center. With over 200
attendees, the event was a vibrant and informative gathering focused on "all things
Homeownership." 

The Homeownership Symposium is more than just an event; it is a vital platform for empowering
current and prospective homeowners with the knowledge and tools they need to unlock their
economic power. Visit www.theCHA.org/home to learn more about our down payment assistance
and homeownership programs for our residents.
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